
 

ST. ANN’S R.C. PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Derbyshire Lane, Stretford, M32 8SH 

 

 

Tel: 0161 865 7705/1131                10th October 2016 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

 

Harvest Festival 

I am writing to inform you that the school is supporting Stretford Foodbank. We are 

hoping that the children in Key Stage 2 will be able to bring in a small item of food to the 

Junior hall before Friday 21st October and these will be delivered to the Charity. 

 

The charity is very grateful for the following items: 

 Tinned Meats, Fish, Soup, Rice Pudding, Fruit and Vegetables. 

 Jars of jams and marmalades. 

 Biscuits, Cereals and Snack bars. 

 Teabags, Coffee, Sugar, Fruit Juice, Milk(UHT or powdered) 

 Instant Mash Potato, Rice and Pasta 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr O’Brien 

Headteacher  

 

 

 

 


